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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 7:57 AM
To: 'JoseEnrique Tocasuche'
Subject: RE: Docket 160021-EI

Good morning Mr. Tocasuche,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: JoseEnrique Tocasuche [mailto:jose.tocasuche@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 9:30 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 160021-EI 
 
To the office of Commission Clerk: 
 
This is in reference to docket 160021-EI.   
 
Please allow for us, the tax payers of the SUNSHINE STATE, the opportunity to harness the advantage of solar power.  
 
A monopoly on energy is no longer sustainable especially when profits go to coffers outside our borders.  Bringing 
competition to the energy sector will mean more jobs, more tax revenue.  
 
Thank you.  
Jose Enrique Tocasuche 
2160 SW 17 street  
Miami, FL  
 
Sent from my iPad 
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